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This brief submission is to express concern about the rising danger to pedestrians, especially older
people, caused by the variety of E Mobility devices that are driven along pavements/ footpaths etc
at speed. Very often it is intimidating and there is scant regard for pedestrian safety . There needs
to be stronger guidance and if necessary enforcement of any laws relating to this basic safety issue. |
would suggest that where possible these devices are prohibited from public pavements and their
use restricted to bike lanes as a starting point.



